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I support LC 19 for Oregon's future. | am a rural Oregonian who doesn't
like high gasoline costs. But if oil producers and markets raise the

price 10-50 cents per gallon, which happens regularly, where is the
outrage?

Rather than sending the money to Texas, Canada or overseas, at least
with this legislation we will get more Oregonians working today and help
future generations in general.

Please support LC 19.

Thank you.

Alex Sifford

PO Box 760
Neskowin or 97149



